
 

 
 

                      
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Interested property owners, landlords and managers 
 

The City of Waltham and 
the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) 

Section 8 Webinar 
 
HUD is pleased to invite you to Region I’s Section 8 Voucher webinar to be held on March 
8, 2022, from 9:30-11:00AM. This webinar will provide real estate agents, owners and 
managers of rental units, key information on the Section 8 voucher program and its 
benefits for landlords. The housing choice voucher program as well as the emergency 
housing voucher  (EHV) program are the federal government's major program for 
assisting very low-income families, the elderly, and the disabled as well as veterans, 
individuals, and families facing homelessness,  to afford decent, safe, and sanitary 
housing in the private market.  
  
Please join us by registering at the link below as we share the program basics, dispel 
myths and answer your questions.  Prior to the webinar, a TEAMS link will be provided to 
the email you list on your registration. 
 
http://www.hud.gov/emarc/index.cfm?fuseaction=emar.registerEvent&eventId=4193&u
pdate=N 
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